
Julie Leacock 

From:  
Sent: 14 September 2022 15:34 
To: Julie Leacock 
Subject: RE: Inquest Touching the Death of Ethan Jake WRIGHT ... 
Dear Julie, 

Suffolk County Council response to the Regulation 28 Report to Prevent Future Deaths concerning the death 
of Ethan Jake WRIGHT 

I said the county council would send a further response to the Regulation 28 Report. 

The matter of concern raised at the inquest and reported in the Regulation 28 report, was that there was no physical 
barrier, or any other measure in place, that would make a cyclist or fast moving pedestrian slow down before entering 
Higher Drive. 

In response to this matter, the County Council proposes to take the following action: 

• Install an illuminated 'STOP' sign onto the existing post at the end of the public bridleway 
• Paint a white stop line on the surface of the tarmac on the east side of the existing concrete bollards 
• Paint the word STOP on the surface of the tarmac on the west side of the existing concrete bollards 
• Paint the existing concrete bollards with yellow and black paint 

The Council also considered the installation of a physical barrier and concluded that it would not be possible, as there 
is not enough space to faci litate a staggered barrier system that would allow all users such as those with mobility 
scooters and cycl ists with pull-alongs. The width is also constrained by the presence of an underground high voltage 
cable and other services within and at the edge of the bridleway. 

The timescale for this work is 15 weeks from the date of this email. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Rights of Way and Access Manager 
Growth, Highways and Infrastructure Directorate 
Suffolk County Council 
3, Goddard Road 
Ipswich 
Suffolk 
IP1 5NP 

 

 
Sent: 09 August 2022 13:37 
To: Julie Leacock <Julie.Leacock@suffolk.gov.uk> 
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